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PRE-CHRISTMAS FIJI SHOWCASE IN 2018! 

 

Communications Fiji Limited owners of the Total Event Company 

(TEC) announced today that it would be holding FIJI Showcase in 

late November next year rather than its traditional late June early 

July date. 

“The Fiji Sports Council has informed us that the Vodafone Arena will 

be closed for major maintenance repairs from January 1st – October 

31st 2018”, said TEC Manager Loretta Jackson. “Unfortunately, the 

size of FIJI Showcase means that this is the only venue in the country 

capable of holding this event and so we have little choice but to 

delay the event until the Vodafone Arena reopens”. 

Pending the on time completion of renovation works, FIJI Showcase 

2018 will take place from Friday, 16th November to Saturday, 24th 

November, 2018. 

“This is after school exams are complete and once again 

incorporate a public holiday, plus it allows us to kick the Christmas 

season off in style” said Loretta. “I know the 100,000 plus FIJI 

Showcase fans who attend every year will be disappointed but we 

are looking forward to a newly renovated Vodafone Arena and to 

the launch of a pre-Christmas FIJI Showcase!” said Loretta. 

  



For more information, contact Loretta Jackson at the Total Event Company on 

331 4766. 
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